
From: Rich, Megan (richma) richma@ucmail.uc.edu
Subject: Re: Thought of you..

Date: October 29, 2018 at 11:44 AM
To: Kirsten Koch Kirsten.Koch@thechristhospital.com

You are the BEST! So proud of you and the work you are doing

In solidarity,
Megan

Megan Rich, MD
Associate Program Director
TCH/UC Family Medicine Residency Program
Associate Professor
UC Dept of Family and Community Medicine

On Oct 29, 2018, at 10:51 AM, Koch, Kirsten <Kirsten.Koch@thechristhospital.com> wrote:

I just met with marketing to review some stuff for my new position with Christ. One the things theyʼre 
doing is mailing out postcards to a 5 mile radius from the office with my info on it. Itʼs got my picture 
and info on one side but on the other is a stock image of a white family with a mom, dad, and son. I 
immediately thought of you and that video they showed us at a practice meeting.. a year ago? Sheesh 
maybe itʼs been even longer. And all the white families in the video. So I asked them for alternative 
options for that picture explaining that not all of my patients fit that profile. Just wanted to let you know 
that Iʼm trying to be inclusive in my new practice because even though a 5 mile radius includes Hyde 
Park, it also includes Norwood, Avondale, Bond Hill, etc. And I want to see a good diversity of patients!

Hope youʼre having a great Monday :)

Kirsten

Sent from my iPhone
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